Frilling, Tara

From:

Carol Tomczyk Kubis <kubisc@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 06, 2015 8:04 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

My company closed in February and relocated to Maryland. Sadly, I am only one of many people who have lost their jobs in CT because their employer moved out of state. CT already has the latest Tax Freedom day in the country by over a month. Stop spending money we don't have. Stop borrowing money to pay for things you have already bought without having the resources to pay for it. We cannot afford higher taxes in CT. Learn to live within your means the same as your constituents have to do. Start being careful, fiscally responsible legislators rather than spendthrifts.

Carol Tomczyk Kubis < <u>kubisc@sbcglobal.net</u>>
19 Starr Lane
Bethel